Village of Clarksville
Planning Commission Minutes
April 17, 2014

A regular monthly meeting of the Clarksville Planning Commission was held on April 17, 2014, at the
Clarksville Village Hall. Chairperson Robert Blocher called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

Planning Commissioners present - Chairperson Robert Blocher, Vice Chair Lu Baxter, Kerry McMillen and
Ex Officio Robbie Mutschler. Absent - Jordan Burnie.

No Public Comment.
The minutes of the March 20, 2014 meeting were read and approved.
The Tree Study/Ordinances/Grant Program was tabled by the Village Council until the May meeting.

Kerry Mc Millen was to contact Ken McKee, General Warden at the lonia Corrections Facility, to inquire
if their inmates could provide the work in regards to the village welcome sign replacement.

Ex Officio, Robbie Mutschler reported that two zoning violations were sent out, one regarding too many
dogs and one for too many vehicles on residential property.

There were no reports from Zoning Administrator, Frank Reser or Vice Chairperson, Lu Baxter.

The next Planning Commission meeting will be held May 15, 2014.
The meeting adjourned at 7:47 p.m.

Submitted by Lu Baxter for Jordan Burnie, Secretary



